
January 2, 2002

Ms. Magalie Roman Salas
Office of the Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 - 12th Street S.W. TW - A325
Washington, DC 20554

Dear Ms. Salas:

With this letter, TXU Communications Telephone Company hereby transmits a complete copy of its FCC
No. 1 Interstate Access Service Base Document which includes all tariff changes  effective as of January 1,
2002.

Please address any inquiries concerning this letter to the attention of:

Philip Campbell
Staff Manager, Regulatory
936/637-4420

Sincerely,

Philip Campbell

Philip Campbell
Staff Manager, Regulatory

sr
attachment

TXU Communications
Telephone Company
321 North First Street
P.O. Box 909
Lufkin, TX 75902-0909
Tel: 936 634 4420
Fax: 936 637 4004


